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SEWER MAIN FLUSHING
St. Clair Township
Residents
Public Works will be flushing sewer mains connected to the St. Clair Township sewer system during the hours of 
7:30 AM to 4:30 PM
May 2020 – Fall 2020
For current areas affected refer to stclairtownship.ca

During this maintenance procedure you may notice some gurgling noises in drains. 
If conditions persist after 24-48 hours of normal use, please notify Public Works @ 519-867-2993.
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